

**NR\_key\_name:** 31AEA30435ADD3BD852563B7006DD5CB  
**SendTo:** CN=Irene Marr/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Michelle Combs/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Manuel Legaspi/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 10/02/1996  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 4:00:08 PM  
**ComposedDate:** 10/02/1996  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 3:59:42 PM  
**Subject:** Lopez/Fonzi/Hardway  
Fonzi and Hardway have indicated that 28 October would work for them. Lopez was out of town and could not confirm, but it is likely that he would be able to make it on that date. Once Lopez formally commits to the 28th, I will telephonically contact all three of them to make travel arrangements, etc. The tentative plan is to have them come in at 0900, and we will hold the rest of the day open (until, say, 1600) for questioning/discussions. We are planning only one day of discussion, especially since there is a possibility of a Board Meeting occurring the very next day. We should hold some sort of planning meeting this week to discuss three items: 1) the agenda, of course, 2) the contents of a "refresher" packet which will be sent to each "subject", and 3) what we need to do (research) before the meeting. I am offering 4 October at 1400 as the time for this meeting. Please let me know if that fits in to your schedules. Thanks.  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**